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NOTICE OF MOTION BY COUNCILLOR CROCKETT 

 

With reference to the minute of meeting of the Council of 26 April 2023, the Committee 
had before it a Notice of Motion by Councillor Crockett in the following terms:- 

that the Council agrees to:- 
(1)    note the position with regards to Bucksburn Pool; 
(2)    commend the community for their public spirted fight to keep Bucksburn 

Pool open; and 
(3)    agree all four group leaders should seek a joint meeting with the Chief 

Executive of Sport Aberdeen to ensure that the pool remains open given 
the community have identified funding. 

  

Councillor Crockett moved his notice of motion and explained the rationale behind his 
request. Councillor Macdonald seconded the notice of motion. 

  
The Convener seconded by Councillor Greig, moved as an amendment:- 

that the Committee take no action. 

  
On a division, there voted:- for the motion (5) – Councillors Crockett, Farquhar, 

Macdonald, Massey and Watson; for the amendment (8) – the Convener, the Vice 
Convener and Councillors Fairfull, Greig, Hutchison, Nicoll, Radley and van Sweeden.  
  
The Committee resolved:- 

to adopt the amendment. 

  
In terms of Standing Order 34.1, Councillor Crockett intimated that he 
would like this matter to be referred to full Council in order for a final 

decision to be taken. Councillor Crockett was supported by Councillors 
Farquhar, Macdonald, Massey and Watson. 


